
From: FOIA Metra
To:
Cc: FOIA Metra
Subject: 15-FOIA-151 203rd Street Station Pond (Olympia Club Homeowners Assoc./Langon)
Date: Friday, July 31, 2015 10:43:50 AM

Dear Mr. Langon:

We have received your request and are processing it in accordance with the requirements of the Illinois
Freedom of Information Act, 5 ILCS 140/1 et seq.  Thank you.

Freedom of Information Officer
Metra

-----Original Message-----
From: Leelangon ]
Sent: Monday, July 27, 2015 11:11 AM
To: Metra DBE
Subject: 203rd Street Station

To whom it may concern,

My Name is Lee Langon and I live  in Olympia
Fields along with several other homes.

This Pond is full of Algae and is a hot bed for mosquitoes and other insects and smells horrible. It's not
only an eyesore, it's a health hazard. This Pond needs to be addressed asap. It needs to be cleaned,
serviced and some type of aeration installed.

Please forward this urgent request to the proper person to address this Pond issue.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Lee Langon
President,
Olympia Club Homeowners Association




